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There should be a special provision for those undergoing a dispute, EEO/OIG/OSC with their
superior(s) so that these same superiors may not use confidential information against such
subordinates.  The employee should be allowed to submit such personal information to a third party
who would not use the confidential information as leverage against them, ie personnel.  An already
bullied employee should not be made to feel further bullied/harassed.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Mrs. Skaggs
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